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Submission: I would like to oppose Eurobodalla shire council rate variation. A lot of people in the area have opposed this but 
the council have chosen to ignore them. Most people in the area are retired and their income is dropping at an alarming rate and 
yet the council still say they need more money. Our current CPI increase that council choose to pass on every year should be 
more than sufficient and last financial year they made a profit, when they budgeted for a loss. How they think people can 
maintain their poor management by increasing the rates this much is a joke.  
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